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Winterfest 2018 
Submitted 

 

The streets were bustling on December 8th with local residents and visitors from throughout the region. Winterfest 2018 was 
packed full of events for attendees to take part in. The day saw community organizations and individuals come together to create a 
fun-filled day for everyone! Whether it was the Santa photos, Gingerbread House Decorating Contest, Musical Entertainment, 
Bingo or the Memory Tree Light-Up…there was something for all ages.      ….continued on page 12 



A huge 

THANK YOU 

to the 

Redvers 

Activity 

Centre for 

volunteering 

your time to 

fold and 

distribute 

Covering the 

Corner! 

A HUGE THANK YOU to all of the businesses who have 
supported this month’s Newsletter! Without your support, 
we would not be able to provide this service free of charge!  

JOB ADVERTISEMENT 
Redvers, Saskatchewan 

Nutrien Ag Solutions is looking for a Manager 

at the Redvers Retail location. Managing and 

bookkeeping experience would be an asset. 

Agronomy experience is not a high priority. 
 

Contact: James Duncan 

james.duncan@nutrien.com 

306-452-7658 



INTO THE UNKNOWN 
Submitted by Jocelyn Hainsworth 

 

Here we are, our bodies still trying to process turkey leftovers and shortbread cookies and our minds still a little overwhelmed from 
sleep deprivation.  We are lost in the endless succession of Sundays that always accumulate at the end of December.  We’ve crammed 
more eating and partying and visiting into these days than we normally take on in any other six month stretch.  There is no shortage 
of inspiration for New Years resolutions. 
 

While trying to fight off my self-induced food fog these past few days I’ve tried to focus on the end of one year and the beginning of 
the next.  The human brain gives a lot of importance to new beginnings and we especially like starting out a whole new year.  There 
are always things that we want to change in our lives ... our weight, our education, our job, our lifestyle ... any of which could be 
tackled on March 23rd or August 7th just as well, but here we all are – excited for the first day of the first month.  Again.   
 

I know that if the power to change exists it resides in our own resolve not in some numbers on a calendar, but I too am a devotee of 
THE FRESH START.  I too have chosen a few self improvement projects to work on in the New Year.  Foolishly, they are mostly 
repeats of other year’s resolutions ... if there was any magic in “new numbers” I wouldn’t have a single bad habit left after 01 01 2000. 
I had to smile today as I sat with my morning coffee, enjoying the sunrise (it’s already 10.5 minutes earlier than it was last week!).  My 
usual metaphor to describe the empty slate of fresh new options a New Year affords us is the untouched blanket of snow in our front 
yard.  I remember I waxed poetic the year I retired about the endless possibilities there were before me – no trails I had to follow, no 
barriers to hinder me; there must have been a very fresh snowfall the day I wrote that one.  All I can say that if 2013 held true to that 
‘clean slate’ prediction, 2019 looks to be one heck of a busy year in comparison. 
 

Imagine what five days of four kids being 
towed on a tobaggen behind a quad being 
followed by three dogs does to a pristine 
blanket of snow.  And then someone came 
with a ski-doo.  And the dogs felt the need to 
drag a deer carcass up in front of the house.  
And the boys were sent on a treasure hunt all 
around the yard.  There may be six or seven 
patches of untouched snow out there, but 
mostly it looks like someone’s been playing 
Jumunji for a week and the animal stampede 
made several passes through the yard. 
What does this say for my future?  Crazy 
busy?  Lots of exercise? Massive confusion?  
Going in circles?  
 

And what about that deer spine and hide, and 
all the bits and pieces of animal carnage out 
there?  Does that mean we are about to 
witness the apocalypse out our front door?  
And on a more practical note, will it be the 
snow blower or the lawn mower that will 
discover all those big bones? 
 

I won’t even try to guess the possible 
predictions associated with yellow snow and 
the other lawn ornaments left by the Three 
Stooges. 
 

What it comes down to is that 2019 is as big a 
mystery to us now as 2018 was a year ago.  
Whether we have set ourselves lofty goals, or 
just plan to carry on with the same old same 
old, we will all be stepping into the unknown 
when the clock strikes 12:00 on Monday night.  
May we be wise enough to make the best of it.   





Redvers and District Lions Club 
 

From everyone at the Redvers and District Lions Club, we hope you had a very Merry Christmas and a fantastic New Year’s Eve!!! 
December was kind to us with mild weather and we took full advantage of it on the evening of December 17th by roaming the town 
on our “horse power” drawn sleigh and singing Christmas carols to fundraise for the local Food Bank.  A big thank you to everyone 
who donated, whether it was money or food items, it is all needed and we are grateful for your generosity.  And to those brave souls 
that stood by and listened with smiles on your faces, your kindness will never be forgotten and we will accept bribes to leave sooner 
next year.  ;P 
 

Update on Trip of the Month, tickets for the 2019 draw are almost sold out with only a handful left. Contact Tracy Kay to get one of 
the last tickets if you still need yours.  And winners of the December prizes are Jamie Real as the $100 prize winner and Jenna Axten 
as the winner of the trip to Los Cabos!  Congratulations Jamie and Jenna, and thanks for supporting your local Lions club. 







LOOKING TO ADVERTISE? 

EMAIL US AT REDVERSNEWS@GMAIL.COM FOR MORE INFORMATION 

Chez nous 
Submitted 

 

December 15, 2018 ~ The first week of December was 
busy in our little Bellegarde corner. 
 

Card games are back! Players meet every Tuesday and 
Thursday to test their skills in the game of 500 at the 
Francoloft in the new community spaces at the 
Bellegarde Hall. 
 

December 5th was a full day of programming at the 
French community centre. The day started off with 
musical programming for parents/grandparents and 
their little ones at the Petits Crayons play group. And 
after school was the LEGO club meet. The theme was 
winter holidays and the young participants exceeded 
expectations with original and very creative ideas. 
 

December 6th, the fundraising committee for the trip to Quebec 2020 partnered with École de Bellegarde to put together a theatre 
presentation. Appetizers were served during the evening and two plays brought the crowd to applauds. Close to 150 guests 
attended the plays. The French production was presented by grades 7 and 8, directed by their French teacher, Miss Cassandra 
Poirier. The English play was presented by grades 9 and 10, directed by their English teacher, Mrs. Colette George. 
 

December 7, the festivities continued with the traditional Christmas Bingo. Bingos in Bellegarde have been popular since the early 
1900s. This year the event was organized to help with youth club expenses. More than 80 people attended the evening and about 
20 gift prizes were given out, each generously donated by community members. Eight volunteers came out for the evening, some of 
them committee members and others were young leaders in the community, such as Delphine LeNouail who called the events, 
Marlie Wolensky who looked after the cantine, and Shaune Reimer who handed out prizes. 
 

And that was just the first week of December! École de Bellegarde has their Christmas Concert coming up on the 18th, and the big 
celebration for the December 28 holiday season at the Community Centre is not to be missed! There will be presentations for the 
nominated candidates at the Fransask Gala; Braden Magotiaux as Sports Leader and Erica Carlsen for her efforts to learn French 
and contribute actively to the Francophone Community. We are very proud of them and their accomplishments. The evening will 
include a presentation to Lisette Préfontaine for her nomination and win as a Board of Director showing most outstanding 
dynamism at this year’s Fransask Gala in Saskatoon. A prestigious award she most certainly earned after over 25 years of 
volunteering on the French Community Centre’s board. In addition, during the evening, there will be a presentation to Mr. Joseph 
Poirier for more than 40 years in the service of education. And of course, the hunt for the Ace of Spades continues in the Chase the 
Ace competition. Joyeux Noël! 

Left: Delphine LeNouail calling the Christmas 
Bingo in Bellegarde December 7th. A 
fundraiser event for local youth club activities. 
Above: Benjamin Brisebois with his winter 

Haven Happenings - Submitted  
 

HAPPY NEW YEAR! We trust all enjoyed family and friends over the recent holiday season. A brand new month of a brand new 
year. Time marches on and waits for no one. Speaking of time – we are walking through time to the WILD WEST in January and 
February. Watch for our wild west themed crafts/activities/exercises etc. 
 

Phil Wilk will be our first 2019 entertainer on January 3rd!  The following week, the Caragana Ramblers from Kisbey/Forget way will 
entertain on the 8th. Keith Olsen is back January 17th and the Happy Wanderers on January 25th. Weather permitting Mr. Ed 
James is back on Monday January 28th.  Most performances start at 2:30. 
 

Musical entertainment is the universal attraction for the residents here at the Haven. Everyone enjoys music & we encourage the 
public to take in our entertainment as well. We also very much appreciate your help with covering the cost of same. A silver 
collection jar is usually out and of course we also accept donations big or small.  
 

A REMINDER: the activity room and or family conference rooms are available anytime for a family or families to come together 
with their resident friend/family member and enjoy a private time with them. We encourage you to use our activity room after 4 
p.m. any day.  
 

Please note. Visiting the long term care facility? Please use the entrances on the east side. Park in the parking lot east of the garages 
just off of Dr. Arthur Avenue and follow wheel chair ramp unto terrace. Visiting a hospital patient after 5 p.m. or on the weekend? 
Please use the hospital emergency entrance. 



Advantage Coop Lumber 

See Doug or Wes for pricing 

306-452-3577 ext 5 

Provincial Sleep Group is a private allied 
health clinic specializing in the diagnosis 
and treatment of Obstructive Sleep Apnea.  
 

A Registered Nurse from our Estevan 
location will be travelling to Redvers to 
provide individual sleep testing services out 
of the Redvers Medical Clinic. Services 
provided will include education, a sleep-
focused health assessment and no charge 
sleep testing that can be done at home.  
 

Common symptoms of Obstructive Sleep 
Apnea are snoring, excessive daytime fatigue 
and stoppage of breathing during sleep. Talk 
to your physician about a referral or visit our 
website at www.psgi.ca to take our sleep 
apnea quiz. For more information, please 
contact us at 306-636-2727.  

Redvers Library News 
 

Here we are in 2019! I hope everyone had a fantastic Christmas holiday, ate too much 
turkey, drank too many drinks and were surrounded by the ones they love the most.  
 

With the New Year upon us, many of us are looking at resolutions for the upcoming year. 
If taking more time to read or learning a new skill are on your list, now is definitely the 
time to come see us at the Library! With SILS, we have almost every book, on every 
subject, in the province available for you to borrow. And if trying something new is on the 
top of your list, we have a couple of spots left in our Succulent Workshop with Sandie 
Quennelle on January 26 at 7:00 pm, so contact Michelle at the Library or by cell 1-306-452
-7734 to get one of those last, coveted spots!! Cost for class is $40 and a $20 deposit must 
be made by January 17th to ensure your spot. 
 

And in family fun, we have our Makerspace Wednesdays back!! This month we will be 
featuring the Mini Button Maker so come on in and make some cute buttons to take home 
with you at no cost! So maybe grandma has some hockey pictures she wants to wear 
proudly around or your little one has picture of her favourite kitty that she needs to take 
with her everywhere. Mini Buttons require pictures with a maximum 1” focal point, if you 
are bringing your own, or there are blanks that can be designed, as well! 
 

Keep an eye on our Facebook page to keep 
in the loop with all our goings on or 
programming changes or additions. (Look 
for “Redvers Public Library Branch, 
Southeast Regional Library”.) Our monthly 
calendars are always pinned to the top so 
you can easily find out what’s happening 
and times and dates. Also, watch for our 
upcoming Needle Felting workshop 
registration in the middle of the month, 
with the class taking place at the end of 
February! 
 

The Library is back to regular open hours on 
Wednesday, January 3rd at 3:00 so stop in!!!! 

Advantage Coop Lumber 

See Doug or Wes for pricing 

306-452-3577 ext 5 

http://www.psgi.ca


Redvers Minor Hockey Home Game Schedule 2018-2019 

Initiation (6 & under) 
Saturday November 10 @ 9:00 vs Carlyle - Nicholson 
Saturday December 1 @ 9:00 vs Carlyle - Clay 
Saturday December 8 @ 8:30 vs Reston  **Minor Hockey Day** 
Saturday December 15 @ 1:00 vs Oxbow 
Saturday January 5 **Home Tournament** 
Sunday January 27 @ 11:00 vs Carnduff 
Sunday February 3 @ 11:00 vs Wawota 
 

Novice - Brodie (8 & under) 
Sunday October 28 @ 3:30 vs Moosomin  **Exhibition Game** 
Sunday November 4 @ 11:00 vs Wawota 1 
Sunday November 11 @ 11:00 vs Carlyle 2 
Saturday November 24 **Home Tournament** 
Saturday December 8 @ 9:30 vs Redvers-Chris *Minor Hockey Day* 
Sunday December 9 @ 11:00 vs Kipling 2 
Saturday December 22 @ 11:00 vs Whitebear  
**more games scheduled after new year** 
 

Novice - Chris (8 & under) 
November 3 @ 11:00 vs Wawota 2 
November 18 @ 11:00 vs Kipling 1 
November 24 **Home Tournament** 
December 8 @ 9:30 vs Redvers Brodie  **Minor Hockey Day** 
December 15 @ 11:00 vs Arcola 2 
December 16 @ 11:00 vs Carlyle 1 
December 29 @ 11:00 vs Whitebear 
**more games scheduled after new year** 
 

Atom - Jeremy (10 & under) 
Sunday November 4 @ 1:00 vs Whitebear 
Sunday November 11 @ 3:00 vs Lampman 
Friday November 23 @ 7:00 vs Redvers -Jody 
Sunday November 25 @ 1:00 vs Oxbow 
Saturday December 8 @ 11:00 vs Atom-Jody **Minor Hockey Day** 
Sunday December 9 @ 1:00 vs Kipling 
Sunday December 16 @ 1:00 vs Beinfait/Alameda 
Saturday & Sunday Jan 19 & 20-  **Home Tournament** 
Friday January 25 @ 5:00 vs Wawota 
Saturday February 2 @ 11:00 vs Arcola 
Saturday February 9 @ 1:00 vs Carnduff 
Saturday February 15 @ 7:00 vs Carlyle 
 

Atom – Jody (10 & under) 
Saturday Nov 3 @ 1:00 vs Whitebear 
Friday November 23 @ 7:00 vs Redvers -Jeremy 
Sunday November 25 @ 1:00 vs Lampman 
Saturday December 1 @ 1:00 vs Wawota 
Sunday December 2 @ 1:00 vs Arcola 
Saturday December 8 @ 11:00 vs Atom-Jeremy *Minor Hockey Day* 

Friday December 14 @ 5:00 vs Carievale 
Friday January 11 @ 7:00 vs Alameda/Bienfait 
Sunday January 13 @ 1:00 vs Carlyle 
Friday January 18 @ 7:00 vs Oxbow 
Saturday & Sunday January 19 & 20-  **Home Tournament** 
Friday February 8 @ 5:00 vs Carnduff 
Sunday February 17 @ 1:00 vs Kipling 
 

Peewee (12 & under) 
Sunday November 18 @ 3:00 vs Kipling 
Sunday December 2 @ 3:00 vs Oxbow 
Saturday December 8 @ 1:00 vs TBA  **Minor Hockey Day** 

Saturday December 15 @ 3:00 vs Virden 
Saturday December 22 @ 1:00 vs Carlyle 
Sunday December 23 @ 3:00 vs Kipling 
Saturday January 6 @ 3:00 vs Whitebear 
Saturday January 26 @ 3:00 vs Wawota 
Sunday January 27 @ 3:00 vs Carievale 
Saturday February 9 @ 3:00 vs Whitebear 
Saturday February 16 @ 3:00 vs Arcola 
 

Bantam (14 & under) 
Saturday November 10 @ 5:00 vs Milestone 
Sunday November 18 @ 5:00 vs Arcola/Lampman 
Saturday December 8 @ 3:00 vs Estevan 1 **Minor Hockey Day** 
Saturday December 22 @ 5:00 vs Radville 
Saturday January 6 @ 5:00 vs Estevan 2 
Saturday January 26 @ 5:00 vs Carnduff 
Saturday February 2 @ 5:00 vs Kipling 
Saturday February 9 @ 5:00 vs Carlyle/Alameda 
Sunday February 17 @ 5:00 vs Estevan 1 
 

Midget (17 & under) 
Sunday October 28 @ 7:00 vs Moosomin **Exhibition Game** 
Saturday November 3 @ 7:00 vs Estevan Wolves 
Sunday November 11 @ 7:00 vs Arcola/Lampman 
Friday November 16 @ 7:00 vs Weyburn Wings 
Saturday December 8 @ 8:00 vs Milestone **Minor Hockey Day** 

Saturday December 15 @ 7:00 vs Radville 
Sunday January 6 @ 7:00 vs Weyburn Oilers 
Sunday January 13 @ 5:00 vs Carlyle 
Friday January 18 @ 8:00 vs Carnduff 
Friday February 8 @ 7:00 vs Estevan Bears 
 

Atom Recreation –Ian  (10 & under) 
December 9 @ 3:00 pm vs Hamiota 
February 2 @ 1:00 pm vs Hamiota 
 

PeeWee Recreation -Thomas (12 & under) 
Sunday December 9 @ 5:00 vs Virden 
Sunday December 16 @ 3:00 vs Carnduff 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

**All games subject to change** 
**Any changes will be updated on the www.redvers.ca website** 

Come on out and 
cheer on our local 

kids!! 

http://www.redvers.ca


The Knights of Columbus Council of Redvers recently undertook a re
-construction of the crucifix at the Redvers Cemetery, a big 
improvement to the original one that was likely about 60 years old. 
Council members Earl Cunningham and Elmer Doell removed the 
old post and then created a new one after extensive repairs to the 
Corpus Christi. Then a group of members, including Raymond 
Lamotte, Marc Wolensky and others assisted in the replacement. 
Many thanks to Earl and his son for use of his front-end loader, 
trailer & shop. A great improvement—Should last for many years! 

Photo/Elmer Doell 

 

Redvers Curling Club 2018/2019 
 

Monday afternoons: Grades K-6 Curling 
Tuesday afternoons: Grades 7-12 Curling 
Wednesday & Thursday evenings: Mixed league curling 
 

Bonspiel Schedule, with person to contact to enter a 
team: 

• “Retro” Curling Bonspiel- January 11th& 12th, 
Chantal 306-840-7262 

• Annual Jam Can- January 29th, Cheryl 306-452-7223 

• Cash Spiel- February 8th & 9th, Dawn 306-452-7208 

• Farmer’s Bonspiel- March 1st & 2nd, Robert 306-452
-7769 

• Firemen’s Bonspiel- March 8th & 9th, Brad 306-452-
8229 

• 2 Person Fun Spiel- March 22nd, Kyndal 306-452-
8400 

• Curling Club Members Spiel- Mocassin Lock-up 
Weekend 

 

If you are at all interested in getting more curling 
information or signing up for any type of curling do not 
hesitate to contact Chantal Bauche @ 306-840-7262.  Ice 
rental available for birthday parties or any other type of 
activity. 
 

Follow us on Facebook Redvers Curling Club to stay up 
to date on scheduling and bonspiels and other club 
activities.  

Why are curlers such great artists? 
They all know how to draw! 



(Winterfest continued from Front Page) 
Kids and adults started the day with full stomachs thanks to the pancake 
breakfast. The Golden Age Centre was busy all day with people trying their luck 
at Bingo and taste-testing the delicious goodies available. Those in attendance 
also enjoyed the musical performances of Suzanne Millette, Diane Potapinkski, 
Amanda Chicoine, Brooklyn Ewert and Morgan Huenison, Jenna Aulie, Mr. 
Kirk and his music students, and École de Bellegarde. Others popped in to 
check out the artistic creations that were part of the Gingerbread House 
Decorating Contest.    
 

Kids and adults alike spent time combing through Redvers in hopes of finding 
holiday decorations that were part of the town-wide scavenger hunt. Our 
visitors from the North Pole not only stopped by to take pictures with the little 
ones, but spent the entire day here visiting local businesses and popping in and out of the numerous events being held. Santa and 
Mrs. Claus were a real treat to have visit. We haven’t decided yet who enjoyed them the most…the kids or the adults?! 

 

Some of the littles spent time bouncing away their energy in the bouncy 
castles, while others stopped by the Christmas tattoo station. The craft and 
trade show was busy all day with shoppers and a diverse selection of vendors. 
If you didn’t have a chance to stop by this year, you won’t want to miss it next 
year! Our weather was beautiful for a second year in a row, but if your toes got 
a little chilly from all of that event hopping, you were able to stop by the Hot 
Chocolate Bar where 4 flavours of hot chocolate were being served up.  
 

The school gymnasium was a full house for the new release Small Foot. Those 
in attendance were able to fill their stomachs with all kinds of good stuff…
popcorn, chocolate bars, pop and more! Our “Ride in Santa’s Sleigh” winner 
was announced with Braeley Hoff being the lucky winner of this year’s contest. 
Braeley, Kinsley and Jasmine Hoff rode with Santa and Mrs. Claus during the 
Santa Claus parade. 
 

A special addition this year was the Memory Tree Light-Up where treasured loved ones were honoured during the ceremony and 
the lighting of the evergreen on Main Street. A favourite each and every 
year is the Firefighter bonfire with our local volunteers serving up warmth 
and delicious chilli.  
 

The parade was a hit again with youngsters lining the streets in hopes of 
catching one final glimpse of Santa and Mrs. Claus...and catching a few 
candies too of course! We are so lucky to have businesses, organizations 
and individuals take the time to enter floats into the parade. It really is 
enjoyed by all ages. 
 

Our “Deck the Town” Holiday Decorating Contest meant the town was 
beautifully lit for both of our twinkle tours. Winners of this year’s contest 
in the Commercial Category were: First Place – 7L Place, Second Place – 
Class Cut Full Body Salon and Third Place – Today’s Furniture & 
Electronics. Winners of the Residential Category were: First Place – Will & 

Cheryl Johnson, Second Place – Jody & 
Mandy Jorgensen and Third Place Tie – Leon & Lorraine Magotiaux and Randy & Tricia 
Pickard. Those attending Winterfest were able to enjoy the Christmas decorations in the 
warmth of the Handi-Van or in a horse-drawn wagon filled with family and friends.  
 

Low estimates see Winterfest as having more than 700 attendees this year. Visitors came from 
throughout the region including the communities of Gainsborough, Radville, Pelly, Carlyle, 
Moosomin, Arcola, Weyburn, Maryfield, Storthoaks, Alameda, Carievale, Tioga (North 
Dakota), Elkhorn (MB), Reston (MB), Haywood (MB), and Brandon (MB) to name just a few. 
 

The Winterfest committee is focused on offering family-focused activities that are of low to no 
cost for all in attendance. This is only possible due to the amazing support we receive from our 
sponsors. A HUGE thank you to the following businesses and organizations for making 
Winterfest 2018 possible: Redvers District Development Corporation, Redvers Tourism, 
Canadian Energy Services, Today’s Enterprises, Pharmasave, Redvers & District Lions Club, 
Redvers & District Oil Showcase, Affinity Credit Union, Redvers Family Foods and Godenir 
Farms. In kind sponsorship was received from: Advantage Coop Redvers, Redvers School, 
Redvers Skating Club, Subway, Maryfield Auditorium, Town of Redvers, Doug Simpson, 
Redvers Hotel, and Nelson Motors.  



The Winterfest 2018 Committee would like to sincerely thank the 
following organizations and individuals for hosting events throughout 
the day. Without their efforts, Winterfest would not have been the event 
that it was. A big thank you to the: Redvers School, Redvers School 
Student Council, Golden Age Centre, One Church, Patricia Verhelst, 
Redvers Activity Centre, Redvers Fire Department, Redvers Library, 
Redvers Recreation Centre, Tiffany Holtom, ACFBellegarde and B-
Prepared Safety Training. 
 

Several individuals and businesses helped wherever they could. With all 
of our events this year, we had many helping hands. If we have missed 
anyone, we sincerely apologize. A big thank you to: Dale Turton, Janet 
Dauvin, Derrick Ulmer and the Gr. 10, 11 & 12 Shop classes, Chylisse 
Marchand and her Art students (Olivia Aime, Jessica Magotiaux, Makayla 
Matthewson, Amber Tinant, Hillary Matthewson), Crystal Aime, Sherry 
Stewart, Deb Duke, Karen Dangstorp, Darlene Gervais, Pat Alelunas, 
Suzanne Metzger, Gail Sutter, Louanne Jonassen, Real Magotiaux, Dean 
Sutter, Owen Gavelin, Sandie Quenelle, Murray Aulie, Ryan Aulie, 
Brooklyn Garnier, Corinne Orsted-Bulbuck, Josh Orsted, Ben Orsted, 
Brad Bulbuck, Terri Cameron, the Silver Lotus Boutique, Pharmasave, 
Safety Source and those who donated candy.  
  

The Winterfest Committee is looking forward 
to next year already! Don’t forget to mark your 
calendars! Always the second weekend in 
December, Winterfest 2019 is scheduled for 
Saturday, December 14th!  

Redvers Rockets 

2018/2019 

Schedule 

Fri., Nov 9 vs. Carlyle W 3-2 

Tues., Nov 20 at Carlyle L 2-6 

Fri. Nov 30 at Midale W 6-1 

Fri., Dec 7 vs. Arcola/Kisbey W 11-2 

Sat., Dec 15 at Bienfait L 1-3 

Wed., Dec 19 vs. Carnduff W 7-5 

Fri., Dec 21 vs. Yellow Grass W 7-3 

Sat., Jan 5 at Kipling/Windthorst 8:00 

Sun., Jan 6 at Yellow Grass 6:30 

Fri., Jan 11 vs. Bienfait 8:00 

Sat., Jan 12 vs. Kipling/Windthorst 8:00 

Wed., Jan 16 at Wawota 8:00 

Sat., Jan 19 at Arcola/Kisbey 8:00 

Sun., Jan 20 at Carnduff 3:00 

Fri., Feb 1 vs. Midale 8:00 

Games to be  
re-scheduled 

vs. Oxbow 

  at Oxbow 

vs. Wawota 

http://goldenweststreaming.com/cjsl/console/
http://goldenweststreaming.com/cjsl/console/
http://goldenweststreaming.com/cjsl/console/


A huge thank you to the following businesses and  
organizations who purchased ads in this month’s 
newsletter. Without their support, we would not 

be able to provide this service at no cost to the 
residents of Redvers & Area. 

 

Please make sure to thank them the next time you 
are at their place of business! Their support really 

does make a difference in our community! 
 

Advantage Co-op Lumber 
Nutrien Ag Solutions 

Purity Relaxation & Beauty Spa 
Redvers Activity Centre 
Redvers Curling Club 

Redvers Minor Hockey 
Redvers Rockets 

Redvers Union Estates 
7L Place 

Today’s Enterprises Ltd. 
Colsen Toms Family 
Jake Gaudet Family 

Beckett Grocholski Family 
Jami Culbertson Family 

Liam Reimer Family 
Quinn Miller Family 
Ellie Purvis Family 

Hunter Halls Family 

Covering the Corner is a locally run newsletter 
distributed to residents in Redvers & Area by 
the Redvers Economic Development initiative. 
 
Our goal is to provide businesses and  
organizations with a low cost advertising  
option. The newsletter will be printed in black 
and white. Please keep this in mind when 
creating your advertisement. Full-page colour 
advertising/ sponsorship opportunities do 
exist. Contact us for more details! 
 
Designing and editing  is the responsibility of 
individual advertisers. For more information, 
contact us at RedversNews@gmail.com. 
 
G.S.T. will be added to the prices listed below. 
 
Classifieds: $5 (up to 200 characters) 
1/8 Page: $15 
1/4 Page: $25 
Half Page: $40 
Full Page: $70 
*Full Page Insert: $50 
 

*Inserts are the responsibility of individual 
advertisers to print and drop off at the Town 
Office by the newsletter deadline. 

 

February Print Deadline 
Sunday, February 3rd @ 7:00 pm 

 

February Distribution Date 
Thursday, February 7th 

 
Email: RedversNews@gmail.com 

For more information on 
economic development in the 
Town of Redvers, contact the 

Economic Development Office at: 
 

Economic Development Officer 
306.575.6075 

RedversEDO@sasktel.net 
 

Follow us on Facebook at:  
Redvers Economic Development 

Redvers Business Group 
Redvers Community Organizations  

The Redvers Rec Centre was a buzz on December 8th. Teams travelled from surrounding 
communities to take part in Minor Hockey Day. Pictured above is the 6 & under (Initiation) Team. 

Why can’t you play hockey with pigs? 
 

They hog the puck. 

Why was Cinderella such a 
poor hockey player? 

 

Her coach was a pumpkin.  


